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Editor’s Note: Clarification – The brief in the Dec. 11 Iowa's outdoor news on the
reopening of the wildlife refuge at the Hawkeye Wildlife Area didn’t address the closing
and reopening of the goose hunting season. The goose season in the south zone closed
with the duck season and won’t reopen until Dec. 22. Please use this version.

 

Hawkeye Wildlife Area Refuge opens Dec. 18
The wildlife refuge at the Hawkeye Wildlife Area in Johnson County will be open for
public use, including hunting and trapping, on Dec. 18. 

The main purpose of the refuge is to provide a safe resting and feeding area for
waterfowl. The Hawkeye Wildlife Area is in the south duck and goose zone.  Iowa’s
south zone duck season closes Dec. 11.

Iowa’s goose season in the south zone closed Dec. 11 and will reopen on Dec. 22. While
the goose season will be open until Jan. 19, 2019, geese use of the refuge is minimal
this time of year, preferring the open water in the Cedar Rapids and Iowa City metro
areas. All regulations, shooting hours, bag limits, and license and tag requirements apply
during the respective seasons.   

Media Contact: Steve Woodruff, Wildlife Biologist, Iowa Department of Natural
Resources, 319-330-7013.

 


